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            Circular 96-2022      

  

                      14 November 2022 

      
Dear Residents 
 

RAIN DELAY: PAINTING OUTSIDE OF HOUSES: 66, 67, 69, 70, 71, 72,73, 74, 76,  
77, 80, 82 and 83. 
 
Due to the rain, we have had this week and are currently enjoying, the painting of the above houses has 
been further delayed.    
 
We will advise when the rain has stopped and painting will be resumed.  In an attempt to catch up on 
delays, we are negotiating a shorter than planned break over the festive season.  As soon as we have 
agreed these, we will be communicating with the affected residents. 

 
 

Warm Regards 
 

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


